From: Amanda Platt

Sent: 30 August 2013 09:05
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Basements

Dear Sirs,

We think your basement review is correct.

Our experience was that because of a successful application at 42 Colville Mews W1ll2da, to
construct a basement, we felt we had no alternative but to move, which we did, taking a
20%reduction in our asking price ("planning blight").

The whole experience was terrible, and what recently shocked me was to see that 42
Colville Mews, had not even had a traffic management plan accepted before undertaking and
completing the work on the property.

The Councils new thoughts on basements are absolutely correct,

Amanda Platt



